Dear Key to Life parent(s),

Hello in our Savior's name.

My name is Jeff Mahnke, and I'm privileged to be the campus pastor here at our Key to Life Christian Childcare & Community Center. My office is just down the small hallway a bit from our director, Kate Shambeau's, office. I also serve as one of the pastors of St. Peter Lutheran Church in Schofield.

I would love the opportunity to meet with you soon to get to know you a little bit, and to share with you how Key to Life and St Peter can bring important and wonderful spiritual blessings not only to your child, but to your whole family as well.

The Childcare Ministry Board that oversees the ministry of Key to Life truly understands how important your time is. That's why we are pleased to offer a \$50 voucher towards one of your weekly bill. In other words, after this "pastor & parent" meeting, you can cash in the voucher and receive a \$50 discount off your next weekly bill. It's our small way of saying thanks! Plus, we know that every little bit can help families with their finances.

I'm flexible to meet anytime and anywhere. We certainly could meet in my office. But I don't mind doing house calls, either, so let me know what will work the best for you. Stop by my office to schedule an appointment, or contact me by phone (cell: 715-297-0132) or by email (pastorm@stpeterschofield.org).

Please complete the following survey and return it with your child's enrollment packet. Thank you so much, and I wish you and your family God's blessings. I look forward to hearing from you soon.

Pastor Jeffrey P. Mahnke

Church Information

Child:				
Parents/Guardian:				
Address:				
Phone Number:				
Email Address:				
Home Congregation:				
Is your child baptized?	Yes	No		
Does your child attend Sunda	ay school?	Yes	No	
Are you interested in meeting ministries of St. Peter Luther voucher?				
	Yes	No		